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Notice

You are hereby notified that the Dubois County Commissioners have petitioned the 
Commissioner of the Indiana Department of Environmental Management (IDEM) for an order 
establishing a Regional Sewer District to be known as the Dubois County Regional Sewer 
District (RSD). 

A public hearing will be held on November 21, 2023, at 6:00 p.m. (local time), at the Coalmont 
Fire House, 6440 W. Coalmont Public Road, Coalmont, IN to receive public comments on said 
Petition. IDEM will accept written comments on the petition until November 30, 2023, at the 
following address:

Ms. Emily Faust
Office of Water Quality

Indiana Department of Environmental Management
100 North Senate Ave., IGCN-1255

Indianapolis, Indiana 46204

For more information regarding the formation of regional water and sewer districts, see Indiana 
Code 13-26. Additionally, an electronic copy of the petition to form the Clay County Regional 
Sewer District can be found at https://www.in.gov/idem/cleanwater/2400.htm . 

Individuals with disabilities requiring reasonable accommodations for participation in this event 
should contact the Indiana Department of Environmental Management Americans with 
Disabilities Act (ADA) Coordinator at:

ADA Coordinator
Indiana Department of Environmental Management

100 North Senate Ave., Suite 1322
Indianapolis, Indiana 46204

Please provide a minimum of five (5) days notification.

                                         

Visit on.IN.gov/survey or scan the QR code to provide feedback.

We appreciate your input!
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